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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent Dbid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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BUCHART
HORN,INC.

Suite 110
400 Tracy Way
Charleston, WV 25311

(304) 346-1127
(800) 274-2224
Fax (304) 346-7295

www. bhi-ba.com

Baltimore, MD
Charleston, WV
Coatesville, PA
Frankfurt/Main, Germany
H:’irris;burg, PA
Hershey, PA
Kaiserslautern, Germany
King of Prussia, PA
Marlton, NJ

Memphis, TN
Morgantown, WV
Nashville, TN

New Cumberland, PA
Batesville, MS
Pensacola, FL
Pittsburgh, PA

State College, PA
Stroudsburg, PA

York, PA

January 3, 2008

Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, WV 25305-0130
Attn: John Abbott, Buyer

Reference: Expression of Interest, Ripley Readiness Center, Requisition No. DEFK8116

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Buchart-Horn, Inc., in association with ZDS Design/Consulting Services, Inc., presents our
qualifications to provide design engineering services for a new multi-use readiness center facility
for the WV Army National Guard in Randolph County. Buchart-Horn is a full service architectural
and engineering firm offering extensive experience in the design and administration of military
facilities, including specific experience in Readiness Center Design. We are currently completing
design on a joint use facility for the Pennsylvania Army National Guard in Greene County, PA,
and have been involved in the design of National Guard Facilities throughout Pennsylvania and
Maryland. Our recent experience also includes a facilities assessment for the 130" Airlift Wing at
Yeager Airport in Charleston, performed at the request of the Central West Virginia Regional
Airport Authority as part of the local response to the preliminary recommendations of the Federal
BRAC Commission.

This Expression of Interest package has been prepared in accordance with the requirements
outlined in your Request for Quotation. Should you have any questions regarding the material
contained in this package, please contact me at 304-346-1176. Thank you again for your
consideration of Buchart-Horn for this assignment. We look forward to the opportunity to serve
the State of West Virginia on this important endeavor.

Sincerely,
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Kenneth D. Bryant, Jr., PE, PS
Regional Manager
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